
        The Rotary Club of Grass Valley

           Founded March 16, 1925

January 16, 2015

Dear Merchants, Business Owners & Fellow Community Members:

The Rotary Club of Grass Valley has served Western Nevada County for almost ninety
years.  We raise funds and reach into our own pockets to support service efforts focusing on youth
of all ages in our community and those in need.  For Grass Valley Rotarians “service” is much more
than just writing the annual scholarship checks to students graduating from high school.  Our
motto is “Service Above Self.”  We bring our values of service and high ethical standards to mentor
students at the middle school and high school level through the chartering and supporting of
school-based service clubs, literacy and service projects, foreign youth exchange programs, and
leadership training. 

On February 7, 2015 Grass Valley Rotary will present our 24th Annual Casino Night at
the Foothill Event Center.  Casino Night will be our major fund raiser to enable us to give back to
our community through local projects.   We will present a fun-filled, fast paced evening featuring
gaming, music & dancing, silent auction, raffle prizes, food and adult beverages available for sale
and good old-fashioned community fellowship, all for only $20 admission - adults only please.

The proceeds of this event will be used for projects in our community:

• Programs for the youth and seniors of Nevada County
• Lyman Gilmore, Union Hill school programs 
• Rotary youth leadership programs in our middle schools and high schools 
• Local scholarships, cultural exchange programs, and many, many more

What can you do to help?  As a local business person, any and all support you can give is
welcome.  Please buy Casino Night tickets, be a table sponsor, and donate items for our Casino
Night silent auction and raffle.  But please don’t forget to bring yourself and friends to the event,
you will have a great time.   

Please consider helping to fill our silent auction table and the raffle stage.  Your business
will be given appropriate thanks and recognition for your generosity and you will be significantly
helping our local community.

Sincerely, 
The Rotary Club of Grass Valley

Steve Spiller
 President 2014-2015

P.O. Box 1213, Grass Valley, California 95945 - gvrotary@gmail.com
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